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NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents it compliments to all delegations and wishes to inform them that, on March, 19, 2009, the Committee will meet only in the morning to consider the Annual Report of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights to the General Assembly, (CP/doc.4373/09), pursuant to the order of business, which has been distributed as document CP/CAJP-2704/09.
The date for presentation of the Annual Report of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR) to the General Assembly (CP/doc.4380/09, CP/doc.4380/09 add.1 y 2) will be announced by the Secretariat in due course.



CP21851E03











